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Amy Seigel, RN
Advocare, Inc. 

Dear Amy:

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your very prompt and professional response to 
my request for coordination of medical and therapeutic assistance during a most difficult post-
operative period, after facial and neck surgery.

During a time that I was unaware that I was in crisis, your prompt recognition and assessment of 
my medical condition, coupled with the appropriate medical referrals, averted potentially serious 
and permanent damage to my eyesight. You were instrumental in coordinating my medical 
treatment with a neural ophthalmologist, a neurologist and a physical therapist. 

Further, you were able to obtain releases of information for treatment by being persistent in a 
most professional manner with the office of the surgeon and medical staff at Beth Israel Hospital 
in New York. 

After the medical crisis, you developed and coordinated a plan of care with a team of 
professionals, including medical treatment and rehabilitation therapy that is still ongoing today.

Again, my sincere thanks for all that you did in helping me through a most difficult period. 

Note:  This letter is from a client who wishes to maintain confidentiality.


